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To  : All GAM Personnel 

Date  : 5th September 2023 

Reference : GAM-SMS/COM/23/017-M 

Subject  : EPOXY FLOORING AT HANGAR 2, MIAT. 
 
 
The Safety Department would like to inform everyone at MIAT hangar that the epoxy flooring project 
is scheduled to begin on 18th September 2023. The selected vendor will take approximately four (4) 
weeks to complete the work. 

Planning: 

The hangar 2 floor will be divided into 4 sectors. Each sector will take around seven (7) days to 
complete.  

Below is the estimated date for the flooring works:- 

SECTOR 1: 18th – 24th Sept 2023 SECTOR 3: 2nd – 9th  Oct 2023 
SECTOR 2: 25th  Sept – 1 Oct 2023 SECTOR 4: 10th – 16th Oct 2023 

 Changes to be applied. 

 

Picture 1: MIAT hangar 2-floor layout. 

The Safety Department recommends that JBPM and GA engineers schedule their daily tasks to allow 
space for the epoxy flooring project to be completed. 
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It is advised to all heads of department to disseminate this information to all MIAT staff and have this 
displayed on the notice board for awareness.  

All inquiries can be directed to the Safety Department via email or cell phone. 

Your attention will be greatly appreciated. 

 

Kind regards 

“Safety Always, Think Safety First” 

 

 

Wan Izahan Zameree Ishak 
Safety & Health Manager 

C.C – Managing Director 
           Chief Operation Officer 
           Quality Manager 
           Executive Director 
           Engineering Manager 


